
Charlie Sheen’s Goddess Dumps
Him

Charlie  Sheen  no
longer has two goddesses on his arm, reports RadarOnline.  At
his  “My  Violent  Torpedo  of  Truth”  tour  stop  in  Fort
Lauderdale,  Florida,  Sheen  revealed  that  one  of  his
‘goddesses,’ Bree Olson, has left the household.  Sheen said
that Olson sent her goodbyes via text message, and though
hurt, he wished her well.

Is too much texting in a relationship impersonal?

Cupid’s Advice:

Texting  has  become  one  of  the  most  popular  forms  of
communication.   However,  is  it  okay  to  text  in  a
relationship?   Here  are  a  few  things  to  consider:

1. Your texts: Sending heartfelt messages like, “I hope you
have a great day,” or “Good luck!” is perfectly acceptable. 
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Messages like “c u l8r” and “kk” can put a strain on your
relationship.   Texting  is  useful  because  it’s  quick  and
efficient, but be sure to spend a little more time typing your
sincere messages.

2. Your reasons for texting: Having a quick conversation with
your partner via text messaging is fine.  However, if texting
has come to replace more serious phone calls or face-to-face
bonding time with your partner, then you should be wary.

3. Your relationship’s strength: If you and your partner text
constantly, and your relationship doesn’t suffer because of
it, then all the more power to you.  Find a balance that works
for your relationship.

Do you have a texting problem in your relationship?  Share a
comment with us below.


